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For the Medicaid Reform and Innovating Commision thank you for this chance to submit comments.

I accept the federal funding in the Affordable Care Act to expand coverage through medicaid, and I 
support giving Virginia women and their families the coverage they need.

169,000 Virginia women can have access to the security of health insurance if Virginia expands 
coverage througjh medicaid.  With insurance the hard working poor can get preventive care and avoid 
expensive ER visits and treatment down the line.  This is smart health care and it produces a healthier, 
more productive population.

Sincerely,     Wilma Bradbeer,    ., Charlottesville, Virginia 
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